
Principal’s Report 

It has been a very eventful week with the school being deemed non-
operational on Tuesday because of the weather event on that day.  Please 
be assured that the school has emergency protocols in place in case of any 
emergency that may occur, including bush fire.  Emergency drills are 
practiced each term within the school, and principals from all four schools on 
Carters Road have met with emergency services personnel to plan 
protocols in case of larger scale operations.  The DoE Health and Safety 
Directorate also play a big part in keeping schools in NSW safe and advise 
and support principals, staff and students where required. 

Great work 

The students in Kindergarten 2020 came for their 
last visit on Wednesday.  There was lots of 
smiling faces and excitement again from our 
newest members of the LMPS community.  They 
were all very keen to show off 
their skills in the classroom. I 
look forward to seeing them all 
in their uniforms early next 
year. 

 
 

 

 

Boys football 

The LMPS Boys Football team 
competed at the Mariners Cup 
yesterday.  Their outstanding skills and 
sportsmanship saw them win their first 
two games, but were outgunned in the 
third.  Well done to Mrs McLeod and 
the team for their fabulous efforts. 

And news just in—the LMPS Girls 
Football team lost their final 2-0 after a 
tough tussle with the opposition.  Great 
effort, girls!  

Lake Munmorah Public School 
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Carters Road, Lake Munmorah 2259 

Principal- Narelle Baldwin  

Upcoming Events  

  

Tues 19th November 6:30pm P&C Meeting 

Wed 27th November 11:00am Thank You Morning Tea 

https://web1.lakemunmor-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/webcal/calendar/7


 
Dogs on the school site 

Please be aware that dogs are not permitted on the school site as outlined in the Companion 
Animals Act 1998.  Your understanding and adherence to this legislation would be most 
appreciated.  

Makerspace Showcase 

The Makerspace is a new learning space in our school this year. The space is designed to 
provide hands-on, creative ways to encourage students to design, experiment, build and invent. 

On Thursday 28th November parents are invited to visit the school as part of the Makerspace 
Showcase. From 2:00pm parents may collect their children from classrooms and visit the library 
where class displays will be on show. After visiting the library, parents are encouraged to visit 
the Makerspace where their child can show them around and engage in collaborative learning 
experiences. The library displays and Makerspace will close at 4:00pm. We hope to see you 
there!  

 

Narelle Baldwin 

Principal 

 

Year 6 Excursion Recount 

On Wednesday, 30th October 2019, Year 6 went on an excursion to Canberra. Students went to 
Parliament House where they sat in the Senate and re-enacted the House of Representatives. During 
the afternoon, students visited the War Memorial, where we participated in a memorial and learnt about 
the suffering and pain that Australian soldiers have experienced through war. The last stop for the day 
was the lookout at Mount Ainsley, where we looked down on Parliament House and the rest of Canberra. 

On Thursday 31st October 2019 we visited the GeoScience where we learnt about minerals and 
earthquakes. At Old Parliament House students learnt about the democratic voting process, and re-
enacted how the Senate operated in the past. At the Australian National Museum where we studied 
rocks, fossils and earthquakes. In the afternoon we went to Questacon where we participated in a 
simulated earthquake, watched lightening and for those who were brave enough – the giant slide! 

On Friday, 1st November we went to the AIS where we were lucky enough to watch the basketballer’s 
practicing and experienced sports simulators for wheelchair basketball and cycling. Finally we went to 
The Royal Australian Mint, where we learned about the history of coins, saw how money was made and 
saw two robots – Penny and Titan – move large buckets of money and blank coins around the mint. 
Overall, we had a great time, and would like to thank the teachers for taking time away from their own 
homes to allow us to have such a great experience.  

Year 6 Students  



 

 

P&C  Family  

Fun Night 

Save the Date 

Wednesday  

4th December 

5 –7pm 

Details to come…. 



 

 



 
                                        

  

 

 

 

 Canteen News Term 4 

Week 6 

 

Slushies          

   $2.00 

Hash Browns Breakfast Only   

   $1.00 

 

 

Lunch 1 & 2 

Caesar Salad Bowl         $4.00 

Chicken Caesar Salad Bowl      $5.00 

Salad Bowl           $4.00 

Add Ham ,Tuna, Chicken or Egg     $5.00 

 

Fruit Salad Bowl         $4.50 

 

$2:50 



 
                                        

  

 

 

 

 


